
 

MASSACHUSETTS ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC PURCHASING OFFICIALS (MAPPO) 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

May 23, 2007 at the Larry Gannon Municipal Golf Course in Lynn, MA 

 

Sheryl Levenson, MAPPO president, thanked Chuck White for hosting the meeting.  Diane from the 

Historical Commission gave an overview of Lynn. 

 

The following are new members:  Craig Owen of Reading Municipal Light. 

 

A gift was presented to Sheryl. 

 

Sheryl introduced the guest speaker, Atty. Sean Williams, Secretary of State Public Records. 

 

Sheryl thanked Sean for his excellent presentation. 

 

Jim McGrath nominates new officers for two year term:  Elaine Shola, President; John Story, Vice 

President; Katherine Sacca, Treasurer; David Geanakakis, Secretary.  Vote was unanimous. 

 

Sheryl opened the business meeting. 

 

Dan Doucette discussed MAPPO Web and no movement on construction reform. 

 

Question regarding MAPPO history before 1983. 

 

Chuck White mentioned a protest before the AG. 

 

Truck drivers and OSHA requirements. 

 

June meeting is Friday the 22
nd

 in Gloucester. 

 

October conference is the 18
th
 at Spinelli’s. 

 

Mass Technology Collaborative mentioned by Joe Piandosi. 

 

Elaine thanked everyone for their support in voting for her as president. 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

David Geanakakis,  MAPPO Secretary 


